What we are learning in the Spring term:
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St. Matthew’s W
CofE Primary School




English


We will be looking at George’s Marvellous Medicine, Mr Bunny’s Chocolate factory and other books, and completing a range of writing based around them. 


We will also be looking at books by our class author, Dick King-Smith.  


We will also be doing daily guided reading sessions, reading a short text and answering questions on it. 





Your child will be given a reading book for home, bring it to school every day. Please ensure reading records are signed and are also brought into school.


Spellings will be sent home weekly for our spelling test on Friday.








Maths


We will be following the PowerMaths scheme of work and will be looking at multiplication, division, shape and money. 


Please help your child learn to count in, 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s.





Theme:  Paddington’s Passport (Spring 1)  


We will be using Paddington Bear to explore Peru and England. With a focus on London and Lima. We will be comparing the two capital cities. 





Theme: Inter-nation media station (Spring 2)


We will be looking at media and broadcasting, with a key focus on history. We will be learning about early methods of communication, leading to the invention of both the television and the radio.





                


                     





Essential Learning Experiences


In Spring 1 we will be having a Peruvian day linked to our topic of Paddington’s Passport. 





                          





School uniform reminders


Jewellery, apart from plain stud earrings and watches, is not to be worn in school.


Footwear - plain black shoes


Please name all school uniform!


Long hair must be tied back. 





PE


In PE we will be following the FUNDA scheme of work, focusing on different fundamental PE skills.


We will be doing a session on fitness and how to keep fit each week.  


Our PE lessons will be on Tuesday and Wednesday.





Please ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on these days in a bag











RE


We will be looking at Jesus, and how he is a friend to everyone. We will be looking at a range of different stories from the Bible.





We will also be looking at the Christian celebration of Easter, and the symbols associated with this.





As part of Easter we will be going to church for a whole school service. 


                                                                                    


                                             


 











YEAR 2 


Mrs Shaw 





Computing


We will be looking at computer science and learning how to block code. We will be learning to build our own code, and how to debug.  











